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Our state has high enough taxes and housing costs, this bill will only make the poor 

poorer. I used to work as a court clerk and there are many that already have a hard 

time paying fees to keep a license let alone pay for housing. This is over the top for 

so many people, I strongly disagree with adding more financial burdens to the people 

of Oregon.  


